New coalition works for booze ban

A new organization known as the
Barrow Business Coalition has been
formed to work for the passage of a ban
on alcohol in Barrow. Organization
founders point to the benefits to local
businesses that were apparent during the
alcohol ban that was in place in Barrow
from October of 1995.

Positive benefits for businesses in-
cluded: reduced un-excused absences;
reduced use of sick leave; in creased
punctuality; increased quality of work;
and increased interest in training and ca-
reer advancement.

Coalition organizers have also
pointed out the long term potential for
reductions in workers compensation in-
surance rates if the ban is reinstated.

" On February 20, Barrow residents
will once again vote on a proposition to
ban the importation, sale and possession
of alcohol in Barrow. A “YES” will rees-
tablish the ban and a “No” vote will main-
tain the current “wet” status of the com-
munity.

For further information on the Barrow
Business Coalition, contact David Hoffman
daytime: 852-4460 home: 852-7189  ©



